From:

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 10:28 AM

To: Comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] RIN 3064-Za32
To the FDIC:

| am writing regarding the FDIC’s request for comment on its statement of principles for climate-related financial risk
management for large financial institutions. | fully support additional disclosures, rules, etc, to address climate related
financial risk management, with appropriate adjustments for bank size.

Community banks should not be exempt from this; they are subject to the same climate as everyone else, and should
not be allowed to pretend the issue does not exist.

| am disappointed the ICBA is encouraging bankers to tell the FDIC ‘this proposal should never apply to community
banks.” Climate change affects everyone.

Thank you.
Tina Wilkinson





